
NOTICE OF ELECTION 

NOTICE OF ELECTION TO BE HELD FOR THE 

PURPOSE OF ELECTING TWO TRUSTEES TO SERVE  

AS MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE  

PALO VERDE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, in pursuance of a resolution and order passed and made by the 

Board of Trustees of the Palo Verde Irrigation District, at a meeting of said Board duly held on the 17th  day of 

August, 2021, an election will be held on Tuesday, the 21st day of September, 2021, at the office of District, 

located at 180 West 14TH Avenue, in the City of Blythe, County of Riverside, State of California, and within 

said District, for the purpose of electing two (2) members to the Board of Trustees of said District to serve a 

term of three (3) years, and until their successors are elected and qualified. 

 

The office of the District, located at the place above specified, is hereby designated as the place where 

the voters of the District entitled to vote may, on the day above specified, cast their ballots.  There will be no 

other voting place within said District for said election. 

 

All owners of real property, or an interest therein, situated within said District, shall on the date and at 

the place above specified, be called upon to vote for the election of two (2) members of said Board of Trustees 

of said District. 

 

Any owners of real property, or an interest therein, situated within said District, and those only whose 

property appears on the last equalized assessment roll of said District as having been assessed for taxation shall 

be entitled to vote; but such property owners may vote by proxy as well as personally, all as more fully set forth 

in the provisions of said Palo Verde Irrigation District Act, as amended, reference to which is hereby made for 

further particulars.  The assessment roll above referred to is the assessment roll of said District which was 

equalized on August 17TH, 2021. 

 

At said election, the polls must and will be opened at seven (7:00) o’clock a.m. on the 21st day of 

September, 2021, and be kept open until six (6:00) o’clock p.m. of said day when the same must be closed. 

 

This notice is given by order of the Board of Trustees of said District. 

 

Dated this 17th day of August, 2021. 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF 

PALO VERDE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 

JACK SEILER 

PRESIDENT 

 

MARISSA JOHNSON 

SECRETARY 

 

 


